
Payette National Forest, 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment during the Draft EIS period for the Stibnite Gold Project. 

 

I was born and raised in Boise Idaho and have had the opportunity to learn about the Stibnite 

project. The Midas team is well respected in  

the community and have some of the most brilliant minds working on restoration, operations and 

enhancing the quality of life for many in the surrounding area.  

 

If you examine Midas Gold Idaho's Plan of Restoration and Operations, it is evident the company 

identified the best possible plan to restore the site under Alternative Two. The company is limiting 

its footprint to existing disturbance as much as possible to minimize new disturbance, natural fish 

spawning routes will be restored after being blocked for decades and the company has plans to 

make improvements that will keep thousands of pounds of sediment out of the river each year. 

Unfortunately, if Midas Gold Idaho is not allowed to move forward with its plan, it is highly unlikely 

that these critical improvements will ever happen. 

 

Midas Gold wants to restore the rivers, wildlife and habitat near the Stibnite Gold Project site. We 

should let them. Please permit the Stibnite Gold Project. 

 

Most Respectfully, 

 

Angie Marmillion 

 

 

Name: Angie Marmillion 


